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Public meeting set to discuss improvement plans for SH-29 east of
Marlow in Stephens Co.

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is hosting a public meeting to discuss
future improvement plans on SH-29 east of Marlow in Stephens Co. Proposed
improvements include reconstructing approximately nine miles of SH-29 from near Scott
Rd. east of Marlow, to near Morrison Rd. east of Bray, improving safety and sight
distance issues, and improving bridge structures.

The purpose of the meeting will be to present project information and to seek comments
on the proposal.

SH-29 Public Meeting
Tuesday, April 29, 2014
6 -8 p.m.
Bray-Doyle Public Schools Cafeteria
1205 S. Brooks Rd.
Marlow, OK 73055

Persons who would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult due to disability,
architectural barrier, or other special needs may contact Frank Roesler, Ill, Public
Involvement Officer at (405) 521-2350, froesler@odot.org.
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(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT Media & Public Relations Division
at 405-521-6000.)

"The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
effective transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma."

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER




